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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2008 1:58 PM
To: Mehrdad M. Javaherian
Subject: CAP and work plan for RO134, Val Strough Chevrolet

Mehrdad, 

  Thank you for calling today to let me know that you are preparing a CAP and work plan for vertical delineation and 

installing an off-site well near S-10.  As we discussed, this document will be submitted by August 11, 2008.  You should 

also begin developing  a  site conceptual model (SCM) which evaluates preferential pathways, the vertical and horizontal 

extent of contaminants in both soil and groundwater both, and includes cross-sections at a minimum.   ASTM has a draft 

 document which describes what should be included in an SCM.   

Regards, 

 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 


